Request for Tender 2021-08
Design, Construct and Install
a Modular House

The Town of Port Hedland is seeking a suitably
qualified company to design and construct a modular,
3 x 2 residential property. The successful contractor
will be responsible for all elements, to offer a
turnkey property solution including landscaping and
utility connections. The deadline for submissions
is 3:00pm (WST), Wednesday 3rd March
2021.

Tender documents and information on how to
respond is avallable at wwwporthedlandwa.gov.

au/our-council iwork-with-us/tenders-rfps-eois.aspx
or by calling Jaimie Arandt, Procurement Officer on
9158 9340.

The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made va
Vendorpanel by the closing date and time. Canvassing
of Electad Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff
will disqualify the tender submission. The lowest or
any tender may not necessarily be accepted.
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Carl Askew Port Hedland
Chief Executive Officer
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